                        Re:  Anheuser-Busch Sales of Hawaii
 
Dear Ms. Perreira-Eustaquio:    
 
I am writing to notify you that Anheuser-Busch Sales of Hawaii, Inc. (the “Company”) will be closing due to sale of this business.  We anticipate the closure in the 4th Quarter of 2021 and it could close as early as October 29, 2021.  The Company is providing written notification to the employees who are affected by the transaction and is informing them of their potential right to a dislocated worker allowance under the Dislocated Workers’ Act.  A courtesy copy of the notice provided to the Company’s employees is enclosed for your reference. 
 
The Company’s corporate offices are located at 99-877 Iwaena Street, Aiea, Hawaii 96701.  The total number of employees currently employed by the Company is 230 and the approximate number of employees to be laid off or terminated is approximately 230.  The buyer, Odom Corporation, is planning to make offers to virtually all employees.  If you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact me at 330-858-0887.
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
 
                                                                        Very truly yours,
 
                                                                        [image: A picture containing lawn mower
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                                                                        Brad Reynolds
                                                                        GM, AB One
Hawaii WOD
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